

## The City of Lorain, Ohio Chase Ritenauer Mayor

January 25, 2013

Ms. Connie Carr 4750 Oak Point Road, #304 Lorain, OH 44053

Dear Ms. Carr

Thank you again for accepting the appointment to the Lorain Port Authority Board. Your appointment to the Lorain Port Authority Board is effective immediately and is effective through January 8, 2017.

Your commitment and dedication to the Port Authority Board and the City of Lorain is truly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

Chase Ritenauer, Mayor City of Lorain, Ohio

cf: Richard Novak, Executive Director of Lorain Port Authority